Exhibit 19 - WKVP CH6 Waiver

March 30,2010

Mr. Peter Fretwell

WWFM P.O.Box B
Trenton, NJ 08690 - U.S.A.

Peter:

WPVI-TV in Philadelphia has had the opportunity to review the technical parameters for your
proposed modifications to WKVP. Our analysis shows there should actually be a reduction in
interference to us with the proposal if the antenna is installed correctly. We are happy to grant
approval for the project to proceed provided that we receive confirmation after installation that
the antenna was properly installed in the form of a report. This is simply a surveyor’s site
report and photos that the feed points are on the antenna match marks.

If for some reason the technical parameters have to be amended or modified after filing,
WPVI-TV requires that we have the opportunity to review those changes before the FCC
grants your request.

Best regards,

7

at/ Director of Engineering

4100 City Avenue
Philadelphia, PA 19131
(215) 581-4542
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